
4303 Routes 5 & 20
Canandaigua, NY 14424

January 9, 2023

Town of Canandaigua
℅ Mr. Doug Finch
5440 Routes 5 & 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424

RE: Valerio - 0000 BRICKYARD ROAD
SITE PLAN REVIEW
TAX MAP NO. 55.00-1-24.21

Dear Mr. Finch,

On behalf of our client, Mr. Valerio, we offer the following in response to the comment letter
received from MRB Group dated 01/04/2023:

1. “It was stated that question 3.b on the Short EAF Part 1 was updated however, we did
not receive a copy of the updated Short EAF Part 1 with the last submission.  Please
forward to us when available.”

Attached to email

2. “The plans were updated to label the delineation of the existing wetlands; however, a
copy of all associated wetland delineation documents and correspondences (if any)
should also be provided to the Town Development Office and MRB Group.”

Attached to email

3. “The existing watermain should be labeled as 10” PVC.  Is the material of the existing
driveway culvert known?  Please label on the plans.”

Added 10” PVC to water main callout on C100. Updated culvert label to detail  material on
C100

4. “The concrete washout area detail should include notation regarding sensitive receptors,
and additional information such as how the liner should be secured, and to replace the
liner when torn or when the washout is emptied.”

Updated Concrete Washout detail on C500



4303 Routes 5 & 20
Canandaigua, NY 14424

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Brennan Marks, P.E.
Marks Engineering, P.C.
585-905-0360


